Fall Report: Female Sports Representative

General Role

The general role entailed working with the Male Sports Representative to manage sports related
events for pharmacy students and collaborate with the faculty. EoT training was completed this
fall to aid in the creation of events.

Intramurals

Intramurals proceeded for fall semester and we ran basketball, dodgeball, futsal, soccer,
hockey, ultimate frisbee, spikeball and volleyball. Extra funding was allotted to intramurals and
we had 2 volleyball teams. We are currently in the process of registering teams for the winter
semester.

IM Leagues Council will be starting in the winter semester. Sports reps will be attending
meetings for updates to intramurals. We will also be required to sit on a specific council, but
more information is still to come.

Pharmacy Women in Sports Club (PWS)

The PWS club had the first in person event and did bungee fithess at Movati Athletic in
Edmonton and was a great success! We are continuing to have members engage with our
interactive calendar where members post workouts or planned physical activities for others to
join.

Run for the Cure Committee

The major role for sports reps on the Run for the Cure Committee was Saving Second Base.
We booked fields and were renting equipment with UAlberta and charged $15 to participate.
Unfortunately, Saving Second Base was cancelled the week before the event due to enhanced
covid restrictions. However, the majority of people still opted to donate their money and the
Rune for the Cure Committee was still successful in raising $4554.79.

Future Goals / In the Works
Intramural shirts were not sold this semester. Plans are in the works to offer intramural shirts at

a cost in the winter semester.

We are planning on gauging interest for a curling bonspiel early in the winter semester. It did not
run last year, but the 2019-2020 left excellent notes to go off of.
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